WEZN, lHCQ BOX 1600 e ELIZABETHTOWN, PA. e©¢ PHONE EMPIRE 7-1511

January 9, 1962

Mr Maurice W. Nittler
1755 South Vallejo Street
Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Mr Nittler,

Mere is your verification of your recelving WEZN Radlo
on Jsnuary 2, 1962 at 3:26 Eastern standard Time,

We are a daylight station operating on 1600 KC with
500 watts froik @ two tower directional antenna,

As far as I know, you have given us the best signal
report we have had to date, At the time, our antenna
farm was éovered with five inches of old snow, The roads
were icy, end maybe that is why we got out so far,

Enclosed is our coverage map,

Thank you for your interest,

Yours truly,
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